BNI PTO

BNI PTO WEBSITE



FIND US ON FB

ANNOUNCMENT



FROZEN FRIDAYS ARE BACK!!!

We are so excited to announce our NEW partnership with Bria's Italian Ice & Ice Cream! Frozen Fridays will start September 22nd.

- ~Ordering can be done on our website
- ~Orders are due TUESDAY at 7pm the week of Frozen Fridays.
- ~Cost will remain \$3 a cup

DROP OFFS W/ DADS

We are looking for 2-3 dads each Friday to welcome students as they are dropped off at the front and gym entrances! The dads can open the doors and give high 5s to the students.

No need to check-in at the office or be BEST-trained for this volunteer opportunity! Just go to the front or the gym doors by 7:25am for drop off to start at 7:30am. You'll be finished by 7:55. Sign up below!

Sign up HERE

UPCOMING EVENTS

SEPTEMBER 5TH

Spirit Night at Bria's Italian Ice & Ice Cream - Make sure to mention BNI

SEPTEMBER 19

Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night -Make sure to mention BN

SEPTEMBER 22

Homeroom Parent Meeting 8:45am PTO Meeting 9am First Frozen Friday